

2018/2019 PTSA AUCTION ARTWORK CONTEST

Calling All Newcastle Lion Artists!

Help us Bring "The Road To The Emerald City" to Life!

We are excited to kick off our journey on "The Road to The Emerald City", ending with our school auction on March 30, 2019. For the next year, we will build our path, yellow brick by yellow brick, making our way over the rainbow and to the Emerald City.

We'll use our positive characteristics of courage, brains, kindness, and perseverance to engage our community and raise the funds needed to keep Newcastle the amazing school it is today.

But we need your help!

What does the road to the Emerald City look like to you? We are in search of the artwork that will bring our journey to life. Get your creative juices flowing. You can draw, paint, create graphic art – it's up to you!

The artwork chosen could be used in various auction communications, including posters, website, newsletters, invitations – and may even be featured on the cover of the auction program*!

Artwork should be submitted on a 8.5 by 11 piece of paper with student name, grade and teacher no later than Friday, June 1st.

^{*} More than one piece of artwork may be chosen and/or used depending upon the communications piece.